STAGECOACH SOUTHEAST

21 December 2022

I'm pleased to let you know that we will participating in the Department for Transport's £2 fare scheme which has been announced this week.

Stagecoach bus users in the south east are set to benefit from three months of bus fares of no more than £2 for a single journey as part of the Department for Transport's new fares initiative.
 
All our local bus services across Kent and East Sussex will offer a maximum fare of just £2 for any single journey between 1 January and 31 March 2023.

As you know, we already offer some of the lowest ticket prices in the UK, but we hope that this new fare scheme will complement our existing range and help to attract new customers to get out of their cars and try the bus over the winter months.

The government promotion also reflects the current pressure on the costs of running bus services, which have increased by more than 40% since 2019. We are continuing to work hard to insulate customers from these cost increases as much as possible.

We are really pleased to be involved in this new initiative by the Department for Transport, which will help so many people at a time where every penny needs to stretch further while at the same time aims to reduce car use and encourage people onto more sustainable public transport.

The scheme means all adult and child single tickets on eligible routes will be capped at £2, with any single tickets previously cheaper than this remaining the same price. This nationwide scheme in England is running in addition to other local fare initiatives already in place which we are delivering in partnership with County Councils.

For more information, please check out our webpage here> https://www.stagecoachbus.com/promos-and-offers/national/2-pound-fare


